
 

 

 

Coates Primary School 
The Fold            
Coates 
Peterborough 
Cambs 
PE7 2BP  

 
14th September  2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

At Coates School we are going to start delivering forest schools sessions to the children.  Forest school is a 

chance for children to work outside, learning about the environment that we live in. It gives children a 

chance to learn skills that they would not always have the opportunity to learn in a classroom, i.e. using 

tools, making dens and building a fire. 

These sessions will be on Tuesdays starting on 21st September.  

All children will be required to wear appropriate clothing as listed below. As forest schools will take place in 

all-weathers, children will need to bring to school some older clothes which they can change into during the 

afternoon session. 

Suggested clothing list: 

 Waterproof trousers 

 Waterproof coat with a hood 

 Long sleeve top 

 Full length trousers 

 Warm boots 

 Warm socks and a spare pair for wet weather 

 Gloves and woolly hat (cold days) 

 Sun Hat (sunny days) 

 Long hair to be tied back please 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs T Norris 

Forest Schools Lead 

Headteacher: Mrs L Boucher 
Tel: 01733 840527 
Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 

Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 
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